
A message from the 
Housemaster …. 
Nicholson house has been blessed 

with a group of boys who may not 

excel in everything they do but cer-

tainly give it their best shot. This 

term the boys participated in the 

house plays, played basketball and 

water-polo. By all reports received 

we gave very good account of our-

selves. Whilst there is a degree of 

competitiveness I believe these 

activities are there for the boys to 

express themselves and enjoy each 

event.  

 

The focus this term was to choose 

the new leadership of our house 

and our acting prefects. It is my 

pleasure to announce that we have 

two acting prefects namely,  

 

O Beauclerk and U Mtsi. Our house 

leaders are J Culverwell, K Hardy, K 

Tullis, D van Niekerk and  

M van Dam. The role that these 

boys play is integral to the effective 

running of our house.  

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

 

 

 

Let me take this opportunity of wishing 

all my 6th formers the very best  in their 

final school exams next month. We 

know that as you finish twelve years of 

schooling you are ready to take on the 

challenges that lie ahead of you.  Use 

the tools that you have been taught in 

you studying practice.  
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     Thank you 
To all our 2018/2019 House Leaders. You have performed your duties with diligence.  
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Sporting Achievements 

 

The following boys represented the  House in their various sports and  

cultural codes: 

 
 

    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Basket ball                                                            Waterpolo 

 

   Cycling                                                              Table Tennis 

 

 

 

 

The House Play 

 

 

 

 

 


